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August 28, 2018 

MOMENTUM YEAR IMPLEMENTATION PLAN COMMITTEE UPDATE 

Dear SSU Deans, Chairs, Program Directors, Faculty, and Advisors;  

A very special thank you to each of you who came out and participated in working through the 
Momentum Year Implementation Plan.  This committee is vitally important to the success and 
sustainability of our Momentum Year initiatives and progress. A hearty thanks to Dr. Bryan 
Knakiewicz, who worked very hard to create the chart we are using to track our progress.  What a 
great job he did helping us to identify responsible parties for deliverables—KUDOS Bryan! 

As promised, please see below our repository email to attach deliverables, curriculum maps, and other 
documents that are required per the Momentum Year Chart we worked on at the group meeting Friday, 
August 24, 2018.  Please use the email below to send your documents for review: 

Momentumyear@savannahstate.edu 

Note to all chairs:  Please make sure that you provide Dr. Knakiewicz with your email so that you will 
have access to the progress chart via SharePoint.  He can be reached at 

knakiewiczb@savannahstate.edu. 

Program Curriculum Map Committee 

I’m happy to report that the faculty listed below have agreed to serve on the Program Curriculum Map 
committee.  We will meet by sometime next week to make a decision about the uniformed format that 
will be used by all academic programs and report it to the group.  The following members have agreed 
to serve: 

• Nicholas Silberg, Professor, Chair, Department of Fine Arts, Humanities, & Wellness 
• Kisha R. Cunningham, Assistant Professor, Program Coordinator, BS Interdisciplinary Studies 

Degree 
• Susanne Toney, Chair, Department of Business, College of Business Administration 
• Mohamad Mustafa, Interim Dean, College of Sciences and Technology (Momentum Year 

Coordinator) 

Meta Majors Chart 

Karla-Sue Marriott and Sherry Serdikoff have agreed to work with Shawn Rosenquist on that 
wonderful SSU Meta-Majors chart.  They will assist him in making some revisions that reflect more of 
our program offerings. We will submit an updated chart for perusal.  

Again, many thanks and you all are a super TEAM! 
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